
HB 247 -- MOTOR VEHICLE REGISTRATION

SPONSOR: Bromley

Beginning January 1, 2026, the Director of the Department of
Revenue will be authorized to issue to owners of motor vehicles
with a model year of manufacture less than five years, other than
as provided in the bill, the option of a five-year registration
period if the fee collected is equal to the annual registration fee
plus a pro rata amount for the additional years of the
registration, and presentation of all documentation otherwise
required by law for vehicle registration.

This bill is the same as HB 2096 (2024).


